
1 
 

Suffern Free Library - Children’s Room Use  
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The Children’s room of the Suffern Free Library is hereby dedicated to the exclusive use 

of library patrons who fall within the following categories: 

 

1. Patrons of the library who are in 6th grade or younger. 

 

2. Patrons of the library who are in 7th – 12th grade and/or adults who are accompanying a 

child in 6th grade or younger. 

 

3. Adults and students in 7th – 12th grade who are using materials located only in the 

Children’s Room: i.e. Game computers or browsing for books to select. 

 

It is the further practice and procedure of the Suffern Free Library that any individual who does 

not a fall within the above designated categories will be requested and required to move to a 

different part of the library. It is also the practice and procedure of the Suffern Free Library to 

ask patrons in 7th – 12th grade and adults to move to another area of the library once materials 

have been chosen. 

 

This policy supersedes all prior policies and practices relative to this subject. 


